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Traffic control on Felspar St. near Jurupa Road;  
business access is open.

Information in this alert may change without notice due to inclement weather or changed field conditions.
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TRAFFIC CONTROL
•	 Work continues on Felspar St. near Jurupa Road with traffic control. 

PROJECT UPDATE 
Curb, gutter and driveways are complete on Jurupa Detour Road. Pre-construction work on Felspar Street near Jurupa 
Road is almost complete in preparation for sewer line work that is scheduled to begin the week of April 4. Crews are 
making progress on lowering the west side of Jurupa Road and continue work on water, drainage and sewer  
infrastructure the area. Construction on the Van Buren Blvd. bridge support system is ongoing. 

Work on the Van Buren Blvd. bridge abutment continues. 
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Crews working on Jurupa Road next to Van Buren Blvd.


